You are invited – along with colleagues, friends and students – to this seminar:-
 
“Who's Getting Ready for Zero? Paul Allen, Zero Carbon Britain, with UoE colleagues explore potential low carbon futures for Scotland” 
- a collaborative seminar open to all.  2.30-4.30pm Friday 3 February 2017 at 50 George Square, University of Edinburgh EH8 9LH.  
 
Organised by ECCI, ClimateXChange & SCCAN.  https://www.facebook.com/events/1521302267895013
 
Paul will share with wider climate action and research networks the Zero Carbon Britain work done over the past 10 years at this afternoon Open Seminar.  It is a contribution to debate on the new draft Scottish Climate Change Plan and Energy Strategy. He is speaking at the SCCAN Gathering 4 February – to which all are also invited.  
 
The Zero Carbon Britain (ZCB) reports from the Centre for Alternative Technology clearly demonstrate that we have all the technologies required for reaching Net Zero Carbon.  They offer hard data and confidence required for visualising a zero carbon future and help remove fear and misunderstandings and lead to positive, solutions-focused conversations.
In addition, CAT's Who's Getting Ready for Zero report maps over 100 peer-reviewed research studies, plans and practical on-the-ground projects from across the globe, all showing paths towards zero emissions.  Key elements to be covered:
·        Development of scenarios mapping out change needed to match ambition of Paris Agreement
·        Linking rapid decarbonisation to include food, diets and land use
·        Communication of such changes – engaging communities and arts
·        Overcoming key barriers
·        Critical input to consideration of draft Scottish Climate Change Plan and Energy Strategy
Several colleagues from widely different disciplines have been invited to contribute critical questions and share their perspectives on ways forward.  All very welcome.

All the ZCB work is at http://zerocarbonbritain.com/en/
Draft Climate Change Plan for Scotland, January 2017
Draft Scottish Energy Strategy, January 2017
 
 
